
 

Sent: 14 April 2020 15:17 
Subject: Affordable housing proposal at Woodman Close, Sparsholt - update 
 

Dear Councillors, 
 

I hope you are keeping safe and well. 
 
I wanted to update you on the Woodman Close affordable housing proposal at this 

time. 
 

Following the decision to continue towards a planning application for the scheme, we 
now have a detailed design brief and have begun the process of tendering for an 
Employers Agent and Architect (T2 architects were employed up to and including the 

community consultation).  This may take slightly longer in the current circumstances, 
but we are estimating a couple of months or so for the design team appointments to 
then refine the proposals and work towards a planning application.     

 
Rachel Moreau, Tenancy Services Manager, is contacting identified potential 

downsizers (those that would have priority to move) to inform them that this scheme 
is moving forward and to provide further information about downsizing.   
 

If you have any questions please let me know. 
 

Kind regards 
Helen  
 

Helen Farnham CIHCM 
Project Manager (New Homes) 

 
Winchester City Council 
Colebrook Street 

Winchester, SO23 9LJ 
 

Tel: 01962 848 338 
Ext: 2338 
Mob: 07980 732 181 
 

 
www.winchester.gov.uk  
www.visitwinchester.co.uk  

     


